FILE ,

From: PUCO Consumer Call Center <contactthepuco@puc.state.oh.us>

Sent: : Tuesday, August 6, 2019 12:57 PM

To: Puco Docketing

Subject: PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF ORIO - CASE #: 00529849 [ ref:_0ODtOGzXt._
500t0KnkLD:ref ]

RECEIVED
AUGG 2019

DOCKETING CASE #: 18-1607-EL-BGN DOCKEI;!{QJ% ({))NISION

SUBJECT: Emerson Creek Wind Project

Please docket the following comments:

"I note in the public comments section of the Emerson Creek Wind Project that
multiple out of area individuals are extolling the virtues of the project. Over 95%
of these individuals do NOT live, and will NOT move to, the areas where the wind
turbines will be built. This proves a salient point for the anti-wind groups. People
who will live around and among these 655 foot tall monstrosities do NOT want
them. And the only people who do want them are the few landowners who will
host a turbine, APEX Clean Energy and its employees, and the people who will
construct them. Out of state 'energy companies', out of area unions and just a
handful of landowners should not set public policy for the 133,000 citizens of Erie
and Huron County. | hope the Ohio Power Siting Board is nuanced enough to
disregard the comments from people with nothing but a short term financial
interest in this project. The residents of Erie and Huron County should be listened
to, first and foremost."

Thanks,
Nicole Moore
(on behalf of OPSB)

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus
may be publicly available to anyone who requests it.
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